

ST. AGNES' CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Rainhill Way, Bow, London, E3 3ERTel: 020 8980 3076 Fax: 020 8983 1770 Headteacher: Ms B McDaidEmail: admin@st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk Web address: www.st-agnes.towerhamlets.sch.uk

28th May 2021

IMPORTANT COVID-19 UPDATE

Dear parents & carers,

Further to the letter sent out earlier regarding our renewed focus on attendance & punctuality after the half term holidays, I think it is important to clarify that if you, your child, or anyone in your family displays any symptoms of COVID-19, you should follow government guidelines and stay at home. You should also get a test as soon as possible. If you believe you have come into contact with anyone with COVID-19, you should follow the same guidelines.

Please do not come to school until you have completed the period of isolation and/or you have a negative test.

Stephen Aravena

Attendance & Welfare Advisor St Agnes Primary School